
In 2023 we’re back marching down  
Capitol Avenue to mark that 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW!
Volunteers Needed!

For more information, to volunteer  
or to request March for Life materials call or email:

Arkansas Right to Life
501-663-4237 or artl@artl.org

January 22, 2023 n 2 p.m. Sunday in Little Rock 

Featured Speaker

Abortion Survivor

Roe is No More!


